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June 24, 2013

Mr. Wes Weaver, President Via Email to: wes@weavercm.com
Weaver Construction Management, Inc. No Hard Copy to Follow
c/o Garney Construction

7911 Shaffer Parkway

Littleton, CO 80127

Re:  Harold D. Thompson Regional Water Reclamation Facility (HDTRWRF)
Lower Fountain Metropolitan Sewage Disposal District (LFMSDD)

Dear Wes:

Reference is made to your shop submittal identified as follows:

Submittal No.: 08100-002

Date of Submittal: February 25, 2013

Title: Door Frames and Doors for Biosolids Building

Specification Section: 08100

Manufacturers: Cal-Royal Products, Inc.; Hager Co.; Ives; Pioneer Industries;

Precision; Reese; Stanley; Simplex; Schlage; lico

The referenced submittal has been stamped "No Exception Taken" and "Revise and Resubmit"”.
Our comments are as follows:

1. Hardware Set A (Hw Set A) including handing of doors D-BH1, D-BH3 and D-BH4: Revise and
Resubmit

a. The Pioneer door frame is noted to be a 14 gage, galvanized welded hollow metal frame.
When referring to the technical data on the frames/standard profiles later in the submittal,
the Model F16 is indicated as being used and indicates the gage of the frame is a 16 gage
frame. All frames are to be 14 gage frames which would be the F14 model.

b. The next paragraph addressing the window lite indicates the vision lite cutout is to be 6" x
27". Per the Construction Drawings, the clear opening is to be 4" x 1'-6", i.e., the 27"
dimension must be revised.

c. We take no exception to the remainder of the door hardware proposed for use.

2. As previously noted, door frames must be 14 gage steel frames.
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3.  We take no exception to he remainder of the submittal regarding the Pioneer F Series doors.

Please call if you should have any questions.

Sincerely,

Qud £ ek,

David R. Frisch, P.L.S.
DRF/kmw

ec (letter only):
Mr. Jim Heckman, Manager, LFMSDD, [fmanager@Ifmsdd.org
Ms. Cindy Murray, Office Manager, Fountain Sanitation District, fsdistrict@fsd901.org
Mr. Jeff Burst, Project Supt., Weaver Construction Management, Inc., jeff@weavercm.com
Mr. John Jacob, Project Mgr., Weaver Construction Management, Inc., john@weavercm.com
Mr. Adam Roeder, Weaver Construction Management, Inc., aroeder@weavercm.com
Ms. Solange Huggins, Project Engineer, Garney Construction, shuggins@garney.com

cc (w/attachments): Mr. Jerry Miller, Resident Project Representative, GMS, Inc.
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